
After 31 years, owners of New
Bedford  iconic  G&S  Pizza
retire
“31 years we embarked on an adventure. We had a dream and
brought it to reality with hard work. We are so grateful for
everyone we met along the way.

To our loyal customers, we thank you from the bottom of our
hearts! You have all become our friends and family over the
years. We are forever grateful for each and every one of you.

To  our  staff,  your  hard  work  and  loyalty  does  not  go
unnoticed. Thank you for sticking with us and becoming part of
our G&S family. We appreciate every single one of you. We
couldn’t have done it without you.

This is a very bittersweet moment for us, but the time has
come for us to retire. We will miss seeing everyone every day.
It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve you over the past
31 years. We hope G&S brings the new owners as much joy and
success it has brought to us.

Thank you,
Arthur and Fay.”
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